
 

 

Class of 2022, 

Welcome! You found the Class of 2022 page, please bookmark this page 

and check often for important news.  

Below is the log in directions for the Student Portal and Parent Portal.  

Schedules will be available after the July 27th. If there is an error in your 

schedule or it is not complete please email me. 

Toni.Ruiz@cchs165.com 

You can also stop by the counseling office and fill out a schedule change 

request.  

 

Save the date: August 7th starting at 1:00 p.m. is Freshman 

Orientation. 

This is an excellent way to familiarize yourself with the building, 

meet people, and prepare yourself for the first day. You will also 

receive a printed schedule ☺ 

See you soon! 

Mrs. Toni Ruiz 

School Counselor, Class of 2022 

mailto:Toni.Ruiz@cchs165.com


Class of 2022, 

How to access the Parent and Student Portal through Tyler SIS 

Our home page: 

http://cchs165.ss9.sharpschool.com/cms/One.aspx?portalId=78029&pageId=6033846  

 

 

Click on the Student &Parents tab at the top of the screen or scroll down and click on red dots: 

• There is also the link for on line registration for returning and new students; it is now 

open and ready to use.  

 

http://cchs165.ss9.sharpschool.com/cms/One.aspx?portalId=78029&pageId=6033846


After clicking on link for Student Portal or Parent Portal a new window will pop up:  

 
 

Students: 

If you attended the orientation back in March, your received an individualized 

folder; your login information is on that front cover of your folder. 

Parents: 

You may have received login information when you registered your student. If you 

do not have this information, please call the school and someone can help you.  

 

Carbondale Community High School  

618.457.3371 x226 

 


